
OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Penn  Hills  School
District, Pittsburgh, PA 15235
is requesting sealed Request
for  Proposals  (RFPs)  for
student  transportation
services.

Penn Hills School District
transportation services

Penn Hills School District (“the
District”)  is  requesting
proposals pertaining to Penn
Hills School District
Transportation services.  RFPs
may be obtained via email to,
John  Zahorchak,  Chief
Financial  Officer,
jzahor@phsd.org  or  from
the   District’s  Administrative
Offices  at  260  Aster  Street,
Pittsburgh,  PA
15235   Proposals  must  be
received  no  later  than
Wednesday,  October  11,
2023  by  1:00  PM  at
the Administrative Offices, 260
Aster  Street,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235.  The Board of  School
Directors reserves the right to
reject any or all proposals


